
 

11 June 2018 

Meet the CEO @ 2pm in Beacon 
Central 

 

12 June 2018 

Recycling Collection 

 

19 June 2018 

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
3:00pm at Beacon Country Club, 
Shemeld St, Beacon 

Cr Tony Sachse  

President 
P: 9685 1257 

crsachse@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Nick Gillett 
Deputy President 

P: 9686 2007 

crgillett@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Stuart Faulkner  
P: 9686 1050 

crfaulkner@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Leeanne Gobbart 

P: 9684 8042 
crgobbart@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

 

Cr Rachel Kirby 
P: 9686 1160 

crkirby@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Stuart Putt 

P: 9686 2078 
crputt@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Ian Sanders 
P: 9685 1213 

crsanders@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

4 June 2018 

 
 
ROADWORKS—KOORDA-BULLFINCH ROAD , BENCUBBIN 

 
 
The railway crossing along the 
Koorda-Bullfinch Rd near the 
intersection of Marshall Rock 
South Road, Bencubbin will be 
undergoing some works from 6 
June.  ARC Infrastructure are 
scheduled to do works on the rail 
way track with the Shire carrying 
out road widening once the track 
work is completed. 
 
 
A small unsealed detour has been 

created for use while ARC carry out the track works and we ask that all 
drivers use caution and obey signs when travelling through the 
crossing.  
 
 
 
 
 
CEO IN BEACON 
CEO, John Nuttall’s next visit to 
Beacon to meet with community 
members is scheduled for Monday 
11 June at 2.00pm, through until 
4:00pm at Beacon Central.  
 

 



 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

PROPOSED LOCAL LAW 
Health Local Law 2018 

 
At the ordinary meeting of Council on 15 May 2018 Council resolved to give public notice of its 
intention to make the Shire of Mt Marshall Health Local Law 2018. 
 
The purpose and effect of the law is to effect corrections in the Shire of Mt Marshall Health 
Local Law 2014 as required by the joint Standing Committee on Delegated legislation. 
 
A copy of the proposed law may be inspected at or obtained from the Shire of Mt Marshall 
Administration Centre in Monger St Bencubbin between the hours of 9.00am and 4.00pm 
Monday to Friday until 2 July 2018.  
 
Written submissions about the proposed local law may be made to the Chief Executive Officer, 
Shire of Mt Marshall, PO Box 20 Bencubbin WA 6477. Submissions will be received up to and 
including Monday 2 July 2018 at 4.00pm. 
 

John Nuttall 
Chief Executive Officer 


